
 

 

 
 
15 September 2023 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Another busy week here at PCSA. Thank you very much to the families who attended our Year 10 Parent/Carer 
information session last night. Lots of information was covered and plenty will be sent home. We will be holding a 
Year 11 Parent/Carer session on Wednesday so hope to see lots of our Year 11s there!  
 
We have just updated our Parent/Carer A – Z. This is just a useful way to see all the key information in one 
document. You’ll find it HERE. 
 
Sirona – Nasal Flu Immunisations 
 
Children in Reception to Year 11 are being offered flu vaccinations this winter to help protect them from flu and 
serious complications such as bronchitis and pneumonia. Vaccinating your child will also help protect you, your 
family and friends. The flu vaccine is administered using a nasal spray, this vaccine is free and painless, please ensure 
you complete your consent form at 

  
https://imms.sirona-cic.org.uk/flu/2023/consent?v=1.23 
  
If your child is unable to receive the nasal flu vaccine, 
community catch-up clinics will be available, please 

contact sirona.sch-imms@nhs.net or 0300 1245515 for 
more information. 
 
Friends of Priory 
 
You will have seen recently that we have launched our Parent 
Teacher Association ‘Friends of Priory’. Our aim is to support 
and enhance the positive work which takes place at Priory 
Community School. 
 
We are a supportive group of parents and staff who meet 
regularly and explore ways to add value to the school through 
a collaborative approach. Some of the ways we support the 
school are through fund raising and events organisation to 
benefit our students and enhance a sense of fun and 
community. 
 
The Friends of Priory are next meeting on Thursday 9 
November at 6pm. 
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Please also ‘save the date’ for the Friends of Priory launch event on Thursday 28 September at 4pm (information in 
poster). 
 
Head to the Friends of Priory School Facebook Group to get involved!  
 
Upcoming Events 
 
After-school clubs and KS4 Prep for Success sessions continue – head to our website to find out what’s on next 
week. Please also refer to the calendar on your Weduc app. This gives you all the upcoming events for the rest of 
the academic year and is regularly updated. 
 

Wednesday 20 September Year 11 Information Evening 

Thursday 28 September Friends of Priory Launch Event 

Monday 2 October Year 10 & 11 RE Trip (Bristol) 

 
As always, if you have any questions or queries, please get in touch with the school directly and we will be happy 
to help. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 

Mr Markoutsas 
Principal 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/1340161233563820/

